Leland School District

Rev. Jessie King, Superintendent

408 East 4 Street

Leland, MS 38756

Phone: (662) 686-5000 | Fax: (662) 686-5029 | E-mail address: Jjesseking@lelandk12.org

October 11, 2024

Parents/Guardians:

The Leland School District will be closed for Fall Break, Monday, October 14, 2024. Schools will
reopen on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 @ the regular scheduled time.

Monday, October 21, 2024 - No Students - This day will be for Parent/Teacher Conferences and
Report Cards will be issued. Conference time will be from 1:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Please have a safe and happy Fall Break Weekend.

Q’I/I}Yercly Yours, -

Rev. Jessie King

Superintendent



